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KGS / C /383-21              CIRCULAR                          24/03/2021 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

As mentioned in the Circular No. 382-21 Dated. 22/03/2021. and the Parent Q& A 
attached with it, the GEMS Legacy School will have a uniform that is different to that of 
The Kindergarten Starters. However, we do not expect parents and students to switch to 
the new uniform immediately. The new uniform will be available for purchase from 
September 2021, with all students required to wear the updated uniform by April 2022. 
Further details will be shared with parents in due course. 
 
Please note that all parents will have a year until April 2022 to buy the new GLS  uniform, 
which will be available only from Sep 2021. All parents will get this whole year to use the 
current uniform. If you have already purchased the KGS uniform, your child can continue 
to wear it for the entire year.   
 
 
I hope this clarifies your queries regarding the school uniform. 

                                              
Thank you. 

                                              
Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


